
 
 
From: 1Peter   
Sent: 04 May 2023 16:36 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury  
 
There will be many more vehicles per hour at the junction between B1256 and Junction 8 as 
well as a large likely increase in vehicles per hour using Church Rd per se, and also the 
junction between TileKiln Green and B1256. This will add congestion-sourced timeloss, 
financial/fuel loss and more environmental damage due to exhaust fumes, tyre pollution, and 
more risk to regular semi-rural users such as walkers, cyclists, horse riders. And of course, 
noise pollution and road surface erosion.  
Not a great idea,  
sorry  
 
peter Lemer 

 
 
 

 
 

 




